
 
 
 
 

30 June 2021 
 
 
 
RE: COVID Positive Student Shorncliffe 
 
 

 
 

Dear Parents and Students 

This morning it has been reported in the media that St Patrick's College at Shorncliffe (where our boys 
confraternity rugby league team were accommodated for Sunday and Monday night) sent a message to 
their parents last night, confirming one of the school's students had tested positive. The boy was not at 
school during the probable transmission period but was a part of the tennis co-curricular program on 
Monday June 28 from 8:30am to 10:30am. 

This information has obviously created concern for some parents and students, however, it is important 
to note that this St Patrick’s student was not in the area our students and staff were accommodated. Our 
students and staff departed St Patrick’s College well before 8.30am and returned late in the afternoon on 
Monday June 28.  

In response to this situation we would encourage all of our students, staff and families who attended 
confraternity to continue to be vigilant in adhering to the lockdown restrictions and to get tested if any 
symptoms become evident.  

We would also ask that anyone who does get tested, to please email the College office@sjc.qld.edu.au, to 
notify us that you have been tested and the outcome of your test so that we can continue to provide 
updated information to our community. 

 

Kind regards 

Kort Goodman 

College Principal 

 
 
 

 

 
 
 


